
The Wilmington Township Mercer County Board of Supervisors met on Tuesday, January 21, 2020 at 

9:08 a.m. at the township building.  Bryan Cummings and Richard Wilson were present.  Dan Gracenin 

was present from Mercer County Regional Planning Commission.  No other guests were present.  The 

following was discussed with the zoning ordinance: 

Discussion on the sign ordinance continued. The sign section of the zoning ordinance will become a 

separate ordinance. 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:32 p.m. 

___________________________ 

Cindy Black, Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


